
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

National Night Out 
Wednesday, August 3, 2022 

Community-wide kick off from 5:30-6:30 pm at  
Harry C. Moore Pavilion in Riverside Park. 

 
Want to host a block party? The application is available at 
www.beloitwi.gov/police. Apply by 5pm Friday, July 29. 

 
Questions? Contact Lt. Chris Eberhardt at 

eberhardtc@beloitwi.gov. 
 
 
 


